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Norwalk Parking Authority and City Carting Team Up  
to Clean Up South Norwalk’s Webster Lot:

New Consolidated Waste 
Compactor to Replace  
Individual Dumpsters 
Norwalk, CT (August 4, 2010) - In an effort to enhance the surrounding areas where 
disposable materials are stored in South Norwalk’s Webster Lot, The Norwalk 
Parking Authority has announced plans to install a consolidated waste compactor. 
The compactor is to be used by some of the businesses along the North Main Street 
corridor and will be located in the Webster lot, adjacent to the Bank of America 
building, The compactor will replace the dumpsters now in the white fenced area. 
City Carting will be operating the compactor and managing trash disposal in the 
surrounding area.

A new policy outlines how this change will affect businesses in the area:

•   �The Parking Authority will no longer allow individual dumpsters to be installed in the 
Webster lot without specific authorization from the NPA

•   �Dumpsters placed on any Parking Authority assigned property without prior 
authorization will be removed

“The Parking Authority’s partnership with City Carting is a major step toward cleaning 
up the Webster Lot,” says John Federici, Chairman of the Norwalk Parking Authority. 
“The new compactor will consolidate all the disposable materials from area businesses 
into one, aesthetically pleasing area.”

The new compactor will be put into use in late September 2010. 
 
The Norwalk Parking Authority is a financially self-sustaining organization responsible 
for the operation and maintenance of the municipal parking system in Norwalk. The 
Authority is committed to collaborating with community organizations while providing 
exceptional customer service to parking customers.  The Norwalk Parking Authority 
can be reached at 203-831-9063 or at the web site at www.norwalkpark.org.
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